
LAND  
ACKNOWLEDGMENT
Scottsdale Community College (SCC) credits the diverse 
Indigenous people still connected to the land on which 
we gather. Our college resides on the ancient lands of the 
Huhugam, ancestors to the O’odham and tribal territory 
of the Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community (SRP-
MIC). SRP-MIC is a federally recognized tribe – one of 
22 Arizona Indigenous tribes and one of 574 across the 
United States. Attached to this physical space is a painful 
history of forced removal and the resulting intentional 
genocide of its Indigenous people. We remain appreciative 
of our ability to teach, learn and serve in a space of such 
importance and reverence.

SCC acknowledges the land on which we are situated today 
as the traditional land and home of two distinct tribal nations: 
the Onk Akimel O’odham (Pima) and the Xalychidom Piipaash 
(Maricopa). We take this opportunity to thank the original 
caretakers of this land, the Huhugam. We offer our respect 
to all O’odham and Piipaash of the past, present and future.
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